
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, invites 
you to participate in a project workshop for the State Road (SR) 80 Safety 
Improvements from North of Captain Hendry Dr to West of Forrey Dr.

For your convenience, the FDOT is providing multiple options for participation 
in the public workshop. No formal presentation will be made, though a looped 
set of slides with project information will be available for review at the meeting 
venue. Attendees will be able to view project exhibits, ask questions, and discuss 
potential design solutions with members of the project team. Meeting materials 
will be made available for review on the project website on February 18, 2025.

The in-person meeting will take place on Tuesday, February 25, 2025, from 
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the LaBelle Civic Center, 481 W Hickpochee Ave, 
LaBelle, FL 33935.

If you have questions or comments regarding the project, 
please share them with us in the following ways:
•	 During the live in-person workshop 
•	 Online, through the project website 
•	 By mail or email, to the project manager, David Agacinski
       10041 Daniels Parkway, Fort Myers, FL 33913-7785 
      David.Agacinski@dot.state.fl.us 
•	 Call the project manager at
       (239) 225-1924 

While you are able to provide written comments about 
the project at any time, only comments submitted by 
March 11, 2025 will be included in the public record.
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Website: 
View the materials and share comments online at 
https://www.swflroads.com/project/447878-1

This design project seeks to improve 
the safety and operations of SR 
80 through LaBelle. The roadway 
modifications may include intersection 
reconfigurations, the addition of 
raised medians to the existing 
two-way left-turn lanes, and a new 
traffic signal at the intersection of Dr. 
Martin Luther King Blvd. Additional 
project elements include addressing 
any needed structural or drainage 
deficiencies. All project elements are 
anticipated to occur within the existing 
public right-of-way. 

Public participation is solicited without 
regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability, or family 
status. Persons who require special 
accommodations under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act or persons who 
require translation services (free of 
charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, 
District One Title VI Coordinator at 
(863) 519-2287, or email at  
Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us at least 
seven days prior to the meeting.
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